
As a parent I found NAPLAN testing a useful way of gauging my children’s progress 

through school- it was very individual, while giving a reference point to their cohort 

(within school and state); it is nothing to do with where they studied- a rural area which 

will always be under-resourced!!- and certainly not information for an internet site!! 

 

Just like a students’ ATAR is not published unless expressed permission is specifically 

given to do so, so should my children’s NAPLAN results not be!! 

 

Confidentiality is something that is VERY hard to guarantee with communications as 

they now are and so one needs to exercise GREAT care that data is not picked up and 

used for situations other than what it was first measured/intended for… 


